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Children’s Disability Network Teams  
Progressing Disability Services for Children & Young People 

 

 

30th June 2021 

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

I am writing to provide you with an update in relation to setting up the Children’s Disability 
Network Teams under Progressing Disability Services. 
 
There has been an unavoidable delay to the rollout of the Children’s Disability Network 
Teams and we are now planning to have the teams in place during August 2021. We are very 
sorry for any inconvenience caused by this delay.   
 
I want to let you know how we will hand over your child’s information to the Children’s 

Disability Network Manager. Your child’s file will be shared with your Children’s Disability 

Network Manager when the teams commence.  There are robust systems in place to 

safeguard your child’s information during this reconfiguration process and I enclose a 

Transparency Notice outlining how we manage your child’s information. An accessible 

version of a PDS General Data Protection Regulation (GDPR) document is available on our 

website which provides information on your data protection rights. 

https://www.smh.ie/services/children/progressing-disability-services/  

 

The Children’s Disability Network Team will make contact with you regarding future services 

for your child when the teams are set up. 

 

If you have any queries in regards to your child’s current needs, please contact the current 

team your child is waitlisted with or you can email progressingdisabilities@smh.ie if you 

have any queries in relation Progressing Disability Services. 

 
 

mailto:info@smh.ie
https://outlook.smh.ie/owa/Sinead.OSullivan@smh.ie/redir.aspx?C=qDJ-b5SdNnmOu65wC-J0CvcPgETurmedE1Qc8wfepjSu_Hri6DrZCA..&URL=https%3a%2f%2fwww.smh.ie%2fservices%2fchildren%2fprogressing-disability-services%2f
mailto:progressingdisabilities@smh.ie


 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 
 

Liz Reynolds 

Chief Executive 

St Michael’s House 

 


